
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 13.6.23 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

Welcome back to a new term and I hope you all manged to enjoy 

the beautiful weather. We have another busy half term ahead of 

us with many excitng events taking place. Please see the diary 

dates below which will update every week on the newsletter.  

Our Curriculum 

Year 6 have continued to take part in their bikeabilty 

sessions and this week and rehearsals have started for their 

end of year production.  Year 5 are looking forward to their 

visits to Bramall Hall next week. In their art lessons they 

have been creating images inspired by the local artist Lucy 

Burgess. Year 4 have been learning all about the different 

types and functions of teeth in their science lessons and 

enjoyed making models to help them with their learning. 

The children in Year 3 have been using Canva to create 

magazine front covers and invitations in their computing 

lessons.  In Art, they have been looking at Georgia O'Keefe 

and colouring mixing using washes to create backgrounds 

and making their own printing tiles to print their own 

picture.  In Maths, they have focused on angles.  They 

completed a right angle hunt around the classroom. 

Congratulations to our superb 

golfers who are silver medallists in the regional tournament. They 

were an absolute credit to the school.  

Staffing news 

Due to her growing theatre academy and wanting to spend more 

time with her son James, Hannah our amazing Performance Club 

teacher will, unfortunately, be leaving us at the end of this year. We 

have been so lucky to have her as a part of our team and for the 

memorable performances that have taken place of the past 6 years. 

She has brought magic and joy to so many children at Nevill Road and will be greatly missed. 

We are hoping to continue with Performance Club next year and will let you know when we 

have more information. 



Keeping our Children Safe 

Sun safety tips 

 spend time in the shade between 11am and 3pm. 

 never burn. 

 cover up with suitable clothing and sunglasses. 

 take extra care with children. 

 use at least factor 30 sunscreen. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/ 

Please remember to send your child in to school with a water bottle – Thank you. 

 

Due to our increasing numbers, we have a vacancy available for a new member of the 

support team. If you are interested in the role or know someone who is, please follow the 

link below: 

https://www.greater.jobs/search-and-apply/job-details/ST-78808/ 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Cliff 

 

 

To find out more about what we get up to at NRJ, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/
https://www.greater.jobs/search-and-apply/job-details/ST-78808/


 Diary Dates 

Monday 19th – 21st June    5DR, 5H, 5JW visit to Bramall Hall 

Friday 23rd June –  Type 1 Diabetes Fundraiser. Children to wear blue in exchange for 

donation and cake sale taking place (cake donations to be 

brought to the school office) 

Monday 26th June    2pm Aladdin Junior Show – all welcome (tickets will be on sale 

next week) 

Tuesday 27th June     5pm Year 2 transition meeting  

Wednesday 28th June    6pm Aladdin Junior Show – all welcome  

Thursday 29th June     Y6 transition to High School workshop – Christians in schools 

Friday 30th June     Sports morning 

Y3/4 9.15am – 10.30am, Y5/6 10.45am – 12.00pm  

Tuesday 4th July     6pm Book Awards ceremony Stockport Plaza 

Wednesday 5th July     Year 2 transition morning. 

Thursday 6th July      Year 6 transition to High School Day 

                                     Year 2 transition afternoon (parents collect from Junior school) 

             Year 4 visit to Chester 

Saturday 8th July       1pm – 3pm Summer Fair 

Monday 10th – Wednesday 12th July    Year 6 Conway Residential 

Monday 17th July     9 – 10am ukulele concert  

Tuesday 18th July     2pm / 6pm Year 6 show  

Wednesday 19th July   3.30pm – 5.00pm Open Evening 

5pm Year 2 / 3 transition disco (Junior school hall, no tickets 

required but refreshments will be on sale) 

Friday 21st July              End of year Reports out today 

                                        6.00pm – 7.30pm Year 6 party 

Monday 24th – Wed 26th July Y3, Y4, Y5 SEND support meetings 

Thursday 27th July        Last day of term  

2.15pm Year 6 leaver’s assembly  

 

Please note that there may be other events taking place that have not yet been confirmed. 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 



                 

 

 

 

 


